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DATE: January 3, 2017
TO: Gilberto Gonzalez, Superintendent of Schools
FROM: Ana Laura Castillén, CTE Director MMW

RE: Recognition of Alyssa Perales

I would like to request that Alyssa Perales, a junior at EPHS be recognized at the
next regular school board meeting. Alyssa advanced in a national Teen Film
Competition with a music video she animated with skills obtained from CTE
Audio/Video courses. Alyssa’s film was presented on the silver screen in New York
City along with a select few A/V students from across the nation that had advanced.
In agreement with EPHS and EPISD’s mission statement, we believe Alyssa is a
prime example of what a global citizen that herald’s her own success looks like and
we would like to take this time to acknowledge her.

Please call me should you need additional information.

Approved:

Samuel Mijares, Deputy Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction



